From: Eileen Willmot: [

Sent: 22 January 2021 22:35
To: Planning]
Subject: DPCAAC a tree comments

Dear Planners and tree officers,

List 617

2021/0052/T. Brunel House

No objections to the five crown reductions of T953, T963, T971,

T972 and T1609.

No objection to the ivy removal on T955 and T956.

It is your decision that the damage to fences by T952 and T1610 causes them to be felled and
not crown reduced.

(I see that Jonathan Byatt suggests the timber from any possible tree felling is

recycled. Locally we have ‘Wood that Works’ based at Highgate Newtown Community
Centre (HNCQ)).

Thank you,
Stay safe and take care,
Eileen Willmott



